Atlantic Academy Portland

on Aspitations Academy

31st October 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you, following parent feedback, that we have made some changes to our main reception
area at Atlantic Academy.

Under covid guidance, we separated our
reception areas to ensure all bubbles were
followed. Whilst this was reported as a positive
change by some parents the general consensus
was that this was not the ideal solution. Over half
term we have relocated all reception areas back
over to main reception - this will now be the
single point of contact for all.

Our reception area will be available to any
visitors, students needing collection or for any
pre arranged appointments. The Secondary gate
will close at 8:27 - any late arrivals will need to be signed in through main reception.

As always, the easiest way to contact the school for any queries is to use the_main contact forms on the website -
these will ensure enquiries go directly to the right people - unfortunately staff may not always be available if
meetings are not pre booked.

Kind Regards

Mrs Bishop - Principal Secondary Miss Heppell - Principal Primary
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http://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/about-us/contact-forms/

